
July 24, 1983OREGON COUNTRY FAIR BOARD MINUTES

Announcements: Log jam removal work party scheduled for July 30, 1983•

Secretary

NEXT MEETING: Evaluation Meeting, August 7, 11am, WOW Hall, Downstairs
'”TTURE MEETING: August 28, 1983, 7pm Palmer Parker’s-1296 Evergreen, Eugene.

Grievance Committee: Kaz Sussman would like to write a letter stating 
facts why food vouchers were not distributed Thursday and only one Friday 
of the Fair to those people who have sent in grievances dealing with this 
matter. It was suggested Kaz bring these grievances to the Evaluation 
Meeting with a draft of the letter he -wishes to send to these people. 
The general concensus was that the Grievance Committee’s activities 
should not be censored by the Board,, but that a reading of the letter 
would be the best way of making sure all the information was accurate.
A background of the decision to hold back food vouchers was given by 
Robert Aurnague-DeSpain. This situation did occur once before in 1976.
Wally Slocum moved that the Executive Committee (President, Secretary, 
Treasurer) draw up a fact sheet stating reasons for the food voucher 
problem of this 1983 Fair that Kaz may send to the grievance parties. 
Motion seconded and passed.

Board Members Present: Palmer Parker, Jon Silvermoon, Wally Slocum, 
Mary Wagner, Robert Aurnague-DeSpain, Ron Chase, Santos Narvaez, 
Tucy Parker, Dave Durant.

Evaluation Meeting: An evaluation of the Fair will be held August 7, 1983, 
at the WOW Hall at 11am. Bring donuts. The meeting will be downstairs.


